## GLOBAL ENVIRONMENT FACILITY

MOHAMED T. EL-ASHRY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER ·AND CHAIRMAN Vgorda (cl)

July 30, 1996

Mr. Rafael Asenjo Executive Coordinator United Nations Development Programme Global Environment Facility 1 U.N. Plaza, Room FF 1094 New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Asenjo,

Please refer to your letter of July 3, 1996, enclosing the project on "Enabling Uganda to Prepare its First National Communication in Response to its Commitments to the UNFCCC", which I had approved on June 28, 1996. Under the expedited procedures for enabling activities, the proposal was considered as finally endorsed by me, on a no-objection basis, within 48 hours of receipt of your letter of July 3. For the record, this is to confirm that the project has been endorsed for a total amount of US\$83,430.

Sincerely,

Md. d Till to En